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Vacy Public School  
30 January, 2020                  Term 1 Week 1 

A message from the Principal 
Welcome back everyone to what I expect to be another busy year at Vacy School. To all of our new 

families, we particularly welcome you and your children to our wonderful school and we hope that you 

immerse yourself into the positive school culture that we offer our students. Please remember that if 

you have any questions about anything, it is much better to come straight to us for answers so we can 

relieve your concerns.  

During the holidays we have had some renovations completed in the school. Our 3/4 classroom has a 

new roof and will soon have the sink cupboards replaced. Our administration building also has a new 

roof and the colourbond fence has been replaced up near the sensory garden. Work is also going to 

be done replacing the flyscreens on the two original buildings (5/6 & K) so that we can open our 

windows without being inundated by flies. Tomorrow I am meeting with a landscape designer who will 

be assisting us to make our school look and feel a warm and inviting place for all.  

It has been good to receive a little bit of rain over the past weeks after a harrowing holiday period with 

fires and drought. On behalf of our school staff and students, I would like to thank all of our community 

members who have worked to save lives, homes and wildlife by putting their own lives at risk for the 

betterment of others. Saying thank you will never be enough. A particular mention goes our to Mr 

Andrew Viner who is our General Assistant here at Vacy. We are so proud of him and his service to 

the community and wish him well during his absence from school for the next 6 months.  

The Department has recently put out a directive regarding the Novel Coronavirus. Please make sure 

that you are aware of the requirements regarding the attendance of students who have recently 

travelled to China. A letter from the government is attached and will also be published on our Skoolbag 

and Facebook sites. 

2020 welcomes a new staff member to Vacy School. Due to my permanent appointment as Principal, 

a teaching position became vacant at the end of 2019. This term, beginning in Week 6, we welcome 

Miss Courntey Trudgett to our team. Courtney will be taking over the 3/4 class from 2nd March and I 

know that she is very excited about her appointment. I’m sure our school community will welcome her 

with open arms and support her transition. 

Our other teaching staff is as follows: 

Kindergarten—Mrs Kristy Grainger (M, T, Th F) & Mrs Sally Rogers (W) 

1/2—Mrs Maree Greaves 

2/3—Ms Sue Graham 

3/4—Mr Lachlan Prior (M, T, W, F) & Miss Kylie Saxby (Th)  

         Miss Courntey Trudgett (full time from Week 6)  

5/6—Mrs Jamie Babic  

Beginning Week 6, Mr Prior will be working 3 days a week (W, Th, F) doing release from face to face 

teaching on 3/4,1/2 and 5/6. He will also be teaching a whole school library program. 

Mrs Babic will be running a dance program within the school as part of our curriculum requirements 

and on Thursdays all of our classes will be participating in a Mindfulness Program with a specialist 

teacher. More information will become available shortly regarding that program.  

Again, I welcome you all back to Vacy and I look forward to meeting you soon at our first P & C 

Meeting (AGM) on Tuesday 25th February where we can begin to work together in partnership to 

provide the best educational experience for your child/ren as possible.         

Kind regards, 

Karen Fonti 

Principal  
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Vacy Public School Calendar  2020 

 2020 

Friday  31 January First day for Kindergarten 

Tuesday 28 April School Photos 

Tuesday 30  June - 

Friday 3 July 

5/6 Camp  

Monday 23 November 

> Friday 4 December 

Swim school  

(first 50 students only after permission note is published) 
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